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Economic Development Committee Agenda 

2 December 2021 

7:00 pm 

Room 9, Acton Town Hall 

472 Main Street, Acton, MA 

 

Remote Participation:  

 From a computer, use the link to join the public meeting: 

https://link.edgepilot.com/s/1d8a1005/NqWS5iZpHUGAX1zEBjdbFA?u=https://actonma.

zoom.us/j/89676800893 

 From a telephone, dial (646) 876-9923 and enter Webinar ID: 896-7680-0893 Telephone 

users may dial *9 to request to speak. Computer and app users may use the “raise 

hand” feature to request to speak. 

Preliminaries 

Call the Roll 

 

I. Regular Business 

 Review of meeting minutes from previous meetings 

 4 November 2021 

 Public participation 

 

II. New/Special Business 

1. Enterprise Software for Municipalities (Dan Malloy) 

2. ED Director – Brief update (Larry) 

 Short-term goals 

3. Rapscallion and Parking 

 How can EDC help? 

4. Open Space and Recreation Plan 

 Any EDC input? 

 

III. More Regular Business 

5. Updates from members 

6. Next meetings 

 There are no scheduled meetings for the rest of 2021. 

 The EDC will next meet on Thursday, 6 January 2022. 

IV. Consent Items 

 None 

https://link.edgepilot.com/s/1d8a1005/NqWS5iZpHUGAX1zEBjdbFA?u=https://actonma.zoom.us/j/89676800893
https://link.edgepilot.com/s/1d8a1005/NqWS5iZpHUGAX1zEBjdbFA?u=https://actonma.zoom.us/j/89676800893
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Additional materials  

 Draft meeting minutes from 4 November 2021  

 

The listed agenda items are those reasonably anticipated by the Chair. Not all items may in fact be 

discussed and other items not listed may also be brought up for discussion to the extent permitted by law. 

Reasonable accommodations for people with disabilities are available upon request. Include a 

description of the accommodation you will need, including as much detail as you can and include a way 

we can contact you if we need more information. Please allow advance notice. Send an e-mail to 

manager@actonma.gov or call Town Manager’s Office (978)929-6611 

 

 

For more information about the Economic Development Committee, please send email to 

EDC@actonma.gov 


